
School Council Newsletter 

Hello and a warm welcome to the Chapelford Village Primary School’s School Council newsletter. It has 

been a delight to have the school council back together again and we are excited about the wonderful 

ideas that we have for this year.  

To ensure our school council continues to be effective and to enable each council member’s voice to 

shine, we have given our existing councillors a chance to continue serving  after last year’s disruption.  As 

a school council, we  decided that the fairest way to do this was for all of our existing school council   

members to serve half a year each. 

We are delighted to welcome some Year 2 representatives to our school council. Year 2 held their own 

democratic elections and chose their representatives to join our current team. We look forwards to         

seeing how school council flourish and continue to develop in their leadership. 

Meet our School Council Chair  

 

Elected Positions  

Chair Person:       Izzy                     Secretary:  Maisie  

Vice Chair:   Daisy                     Treasurer:  Cory  

I am very excited to be Chair of the School Council. I am 

excited to represent my class, to share the views of my 

year group and to help make a difference on the school 

council.   -Izzy  


